
From: Gwen McGriff <GMcGriff@doi.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2012 1:35:28 PM
Subject: RE: FW: Ray Farmer Meeting Wednesday December 12 thank you Andy Twisdale

We have drafted responses to the consumers. Do you want us to send those to you or directly to the consumer? We
would like to get those out today. Please email me or call 737-6805 as I am not at my desk.

Mr. Ferguson has contacted the Department. We scheduled a follow up meeting with him for January 11 at 9 am. We also 
asked him to provide the data he used to develop his proposal.

>>> "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 12/20/2012 11:05 AM >>>
Gwen,
Has DF contacted you this week?
Is there an update about the correspondence letters?
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Gwen McGriff [mailto:GMcGriff@doi.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 6:16 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Raymond Farmer
Subject: Re: FW: Ray Farmer Meeting Wednesday December 12 thank you Andy Twisdale

Thanks, Katherine. We are putting together a request for data to make sure we are all looking at the same information. I 
gave Ted a folder with our preliminary responses to some of his points, but we could not finalize until they clarified some 
points and we had an opportunity to review the data they were referencing.

Please have a good evening.

>>> "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 12/13/2012 1:57 PM >>>
Below is an email from Andy Twisdale.
I wanted to make sure you received this correspondence.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Andy Twisdale [mailto:andy@andytwisdale.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 12:03 PM
To: info@doi.sc.gov
Cc: Daryl Ferguson; Stewart Rodman; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Ray Farmer Meeting Wednesday December 12 thank you Andy TwisdaleGood morningTo Ray Farmer and Gwen Fuller-McGriffI want to thank you on behalf of Daryl Ferguson, Stu Rodman and myself for your time yesterday to meet with to hear our concerns. I apologize for having to leave early to return to Hilton Head for a social.We look forward to meeting again in the future. The cost of insurance impacts SC home owners and businesses. Also potential new SC property owners.We will forward to you the PowerPoint presentation for your review and comments.
Regards,

Andy Twisdale REALTOR
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Charter One Real Estate
81 Main Street Suite 202
Hilton Head Island, SC 29926
843-384-7771
andy@sellhiltonhead.com
Search all MLS listings and sign up updates
http://www.charteronerealestate.com/hilton-head-island-realtor/Andy-Twisdale.htm

The greatest compliment I can receive is your referral for professional real estate services.
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